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Department of Environmental Services 
P.O. Box 100 • Edgewater, FL 32132-0100 

(386) 424-2400 x4007 • Fax (386) 424-2480 
www.cityofedgewater.org 

 

March 15, 2024 
To:  City of Edgewater Water Customer  
From:  City of Edgewater, Environmental Services Department 
 
Re: 2024 Water Service Line Inventory 
 
As part of a nationwide effort required by the EPA, the City of Edgewater will be conducting a 
Water Service Line Inventory during the Spring and Summer of 2024. The focus of this inventory 
will be to document the types of materials used in water service lines that were installed in 1989 
and earlier, which is about half of all water services in the City.  
 
Staff from the City’s Environmental Services Department will be conducting the field work related 
to this effort beginning in late March through September 2024. The field work will generally 
include inspecting inside and around the water meter box, which is typically found in the front 
yard of your home. In some cases, all of the information can be obtained from within the meter 
box. In other cases, Staff will need to dig holes in the vicinity of the meter box to expose the pipe 
material. Environmental Services personnel conducting inspections will attempt to keep the 
disruption to a minimum and fill the holes back in level by the end of the workday. 
 
City staff will be happy to answer any specific questions you may have. Please use the “Contact 
Us” feature on the City’s website www.cityofedgewater.org and choose “Water” from the drop-
down menu, or by phone at 386-424-2400 x4007. 
 
 
Sincerely. 
 
Randy J. Coslow, P.E. 
Director of Environmental Services / City Engineer 


